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May 3, 2017 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-16-0144 – PROPOSED 

RESOLUTION OF REMAINING TIER 2 AND 3 
RECOMMENDATIONS RESULTING FROM THE FUKUSHIMA 
DAI-ICHI ACCIDENT 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendations for the development of the process 
enhancements described in Enclosure 2 to SECY-16-0144 for ongoing assessment of natural 
hazard information and the closure of all three Group 3 recommendations. 
 
The staff should inform the Commission every six months regarding the development and 
implementation of the enhanced process for ongoing assessment of natural hazard information 
as outlined in Enclosure 2 of the paper, to include the status and content thereof, as well as the 
sufficiency of the staff's preliminary resource estimates, until such time that the enhanced 
process is fully implemented.   
 
cc: Chairman Svinicki    
 Commissioner Baran   
 Commissioner Burns  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  

ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
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